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YouthBuild grantees that have concerns about potential work sites and whether they may trigger Davis-Bacon and Related Act provisions should work directly with the Department of Housing and Urban Development’s Labor Standards and Enforcement Regional/Field staff.  Contact information for this staff can be found here: http://portal.hud.gov/hudportal/HUD?src=/program_offices/labor_standards_enforcement/laborrelstf
